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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

We are in favor of the Forest Plan "X" and feel this is the best plan for our forest.  We are not in favor of adding

anymore wild and scenic rivers to this plan or any future Forest Plans.  Wilderness: We do not need any more

wilderness!  We currently cannot even access what we already have.  Your lack of trail maintenance and signage

makes it almost impossible to use.  Timber:  We need to continue logging on a larger scale, to help keep the

forest healthy as well as increasing the game population.  Mining:  We need to keep forest and river access open

to allow adequate access with less restrictions.  You, the Forest Service, have stated in public meetings that

there are older laws in place pertaining to specific access and mining practices that are practical, acceptable and

fair but you do not follow them.  Roads:  You need to keep roads open to allow the public greater access for

wood cutting, recreation and again mining activity.  The public with this increased usage will systemically keep

the roads open which will help with wildfire suppression efforts.

 

We feel the Forest Service needs to "manage" the forest and not control it.  It is public land!


